PTA Meeting 




19.09.2017 





 Minutes

	Attendees

Teachers: Ashleigh Dunn, Paula Michaud
Chair: Hayley Booth       Secretary: Nicky Abraham
Parents: Zoe Thompson, Jackie Mara, Lucy Wiggins , Amy Sprenger, Kerrie Digings-Woods, Warmsley, Ian Renard
	 

	Apologies

Zoe Hinchcliffe, Katie Fabri, Ali Bellamy, Helen Hudson/  Kumud Verdi, Andie Wilson, Jo Simpson, Natalie Bedford, Sarah Deak, Manjit.
	

	Previous minutes (AGM) 
Minutes from previous meeting (4.7.2017) approved. 
	

	Actions remaining

· Jackie – Leeds Rhinos provision
	

	1. Welcomes – introductions and welcomes, esp to Ian Renard
2. Financial overview - £8,407 in the bank (but still need to pay several large bills ). Massive help this year has come from matched funding. Ian will approach his business to see if they can matched fund. This year matched funding has been around £2,000 from the summer fair. (last year match funding for the year brought in £654)
3. Mini bus – do we need the name on the bus? No – agreed a laminated sign would be displayed within the bus.
4. Charities commission – Ish has contacted them regarding the missing login details, it should arrive in a week. Hayley will speak to Ish regarding this when it arrives.
Upcoming events

5. Ceilidh – still issues regarding pricing / outlay / hall fee – Hayley will speak to the Bedford’s regarding date of the hall availability and band. Zoe T has said that someone might subside the bands fee. Tom needs to speak to the church committee regarding the potential of the hall being free of charge. Hayley to speak to the Bedfords and feedback next meeting.
6. Curry night – *NEW* vegetarian curry night – Col will organise / write /deliver the quiz. Nicky to email out a “save the date” and ask for any volunteers to make the curry. Manjit has offered to help with food. Decided to go along the “vegetarian” route this year. Will ask for volunteers to make/get catering quote for curry. Nicky/Kerrie/Lucy/Zoe T/Hayley all available to help on the night. Mr and Mrs Pratten will also be available. 
7. Christmas Fair – Friday 1st December – a vote was taken to trial it on the Friday. Hayley will co-ordinate with help of others. Lucy will co-ordinate the grotto – she has found 30 meters of white sheeting would be £62. Lucy to be given £100 budget to buy materials. Mrs Dunn has requested that goods for the Christmas fair are NOT brought into the office/reception area in the run up to the fair. Christmas fair meeting to be set up with a planning team.
8. Bun sales – Y6 Friday 22nd September
Y5 – Friday 13th October
Y4 – Friday 24th November
Y3 – Friday 26th January
Y2 – Friday 23rd Feb
Y1 – Friday 23rd March
Reception – Friday 27th April
Pricing will be conveyed to parents - buns ranging from 30p - £1

After Friday 27th April  – ice pop sales will begin
Amy will organise clothes sales/giveaways at each bun  
Update from school

9. Mrs Dunn - massive thanks for the mini bus, it is massively appreciated. Also thanks for covering the Robinwood coach, it has made the trip far more accessible for the students. No current requests at this point. There are plans for developing the outside area, but until the expansion has been decided this is on hold. 
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· Andrea/Amy have suggested creating a giant mosaic with the help of “seagulls”. Mrs Dunn has suggested speaking to Mrs McMaster as the art coordinator for the school to form a working party. Lucy also brought up the issue of planning – Lucy will look into this.

· Film night – Jo Simpson wants to hand over and help someone run it this year. Attendance was not great. Discussed changing it to a kids quiz/bingo/beetle drive/Mrs Michauds “silly beetle drive”, straight after school. To be discussed at next meeting
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	Date of next meeting: 7th November 2017
	


